
URGENT: Help LSC Support Refugees in Crisis

Lutheran Services Carolinas (LSC) urgently needs our support! Last week, LSC—along with all other 
refugee resettlement agencies—received a directive to cease all federally funded work with refugees. 

Since October, LSC’s New Americans Program has welcomed nearly 400 refugees to the Carolinas, 
helping them rebuild their lives with dignity and hope. Now, just days or weeks after arriving in the U.S., 
many of these individuals and families are at risk of losing critical support.

We cannot abandon them now. Refugees come to our communities legally, fleeing violence and 
persecution. Without housing, employment assistance, and basic services, they face unimaginable 

hardship.

How You Can Help:
✅ Pray for refugees and those working to support them.

✅ Give to LSC to ensure this life-changing work continues.
✅ Advocate by contacting leaders and urging continued support for refugee resettlement.

Visit https://lscarolinas.net/donate-to-refugee-services/  to donate or learn more. Thank you for being 

a light in the lives of refugees seeking safety and hope.

As Jesus reminds us in Matthew 25:35, “I was a stranger and you welcomed me.” Let us live 
out our faith by standing with those in need.

Send a check to Lutheran Services Carolinas at: 
PO Box 947, Salisbury, NC 28145 (Please note
“Continuing the Welcome Fund” in the memo
line.) 


